The County Commissioners of Kent County
Ronald H. Fithian, President | Albert H. Nickerson, Member | JohnF. Price, Member
Shelley L. Heller, County Administrator | Thomas N. Yeager, County Attorney

February 2, 2023

The Honorable Anthony W. Bertino, Jr.
President, Worcester County Government
One West Market Street — Room 1103
Snow Hill, MD 21863-1195

RE:  Support for Enabling Legislation to Increase County Room Tax

Dear President Bertino:

On behalf of the County Commissioners of Kent County, Maryland, this letter serves as support for
enabling legislation to increase county room tax for Eastern Shore Code Home Rule Counties. The

Commissioners appreciate the opportunity to lend our support to our fellow Eastern Shore Counties.

Very truly yours,

Shelley L. Heller
County Administrator
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